
          

                                                                              

 

Beth Freed of Terrie O’Connor Realtors 

Achieves Broker’s License 

 

Terrie O’Connor, Broker President of Terrie O’Connor 

Realtors, is pleased to announce that Beth Freed has completed 

the course requirements and successfully passed the state exam 

to obtain the highest level of Real Estate achievement, the 

Broker designation. 

 

Beth became licensed to sell real estate in 2004 and she joined 

Terrie O’Connor Realtors, Ridgewood Group in 2008.  Her professionalism, creativity 

and marketing acumen have helped her to be consistently successful.  “Whether I am 

helping clients pull up or put down roots, I am wholly dedicated to their goals,” said Beth.  

“Turning over keys at closing is a pleasure I love sharing. This is extremely rewarding 

work.” 

 

Beth, and her husband Arty, have resided in Ridgewood for 23 years.  Their children 

came up through the excellent Ridgewood Schools.  Involved in Project Graduation 2011, 

Ridgewood Toastmasters and RHS Choirs, the Freeds are also avid fans of village 

shopping and dining and are wonderful ambassadors for life in this area. 

 

Terrie O’Connor Realtors’ continued growth and strong foundation is built upon the 

reputations and hard work of people like Beth Freed and we are very proud to have her 

associated with our company. "I look forward to Beth's bright and successful future as a 

Broker/Associate with our firm,” said Terrie O'Connor, Broker President. 

 

Beth can be reached at (201) 445-4554 x15 (office) or (201) 321-6208 (cell).  You may 

also e-mail her at bfreed@tocr.com 


